
Message

Donald Cook

From: Banerjee, Diponkar [dbanerje@bccancer.bc.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, February 21,20069:06 PM

To: Donald Cook

Subject: RE: RE - ER/PR's
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I have left you a voicemail message. Please call me on my cell phone 604-765-9777 or send me an e-mail if the
dates I have suggested will work for you ( I will be in Ottawa from tomorrow until this Sunday).
-----Original Message-----
From: Donald Cook [mailto:Donald.Cook@hccsj.nl.ca]
Sent: Monday, February 20, 20068:38 AM
To: Bc.'lerjee, Diponkar
Subject: RE - ERjPR's

Hi Dlponkar,
In regard to the ER and PR's we are in the implementation phase of many of the recommendations brought forth
by the review process.We are hopingto restart the system by the end of March. I would appreciate it if you could
fly to St John's some time near the end of March and review the progress we have made. We would value any
observations and recommendations that you make regarding implementation of the system. We will of course
reimburse you for all expenses and time involved.Looking forward in hearing from you and hope you can visit.

Regards
Don

2/22/2006
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